
Chevron 90129 4700 Brooklyn - Status Update 04-17-2023 
 
Hello Dale,  
 
On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), the following is a progress update 
for Chevron site 90129 (“Brooklyn”) located at 4700 Brooklyn Avenue NE in Seattle, Washington. This 
update satisfies the requirements of Agreed Order No. 13815 associated with the site which indicates 
that quarterly progress reports be submitted to the Washington State Department of Ecology by the 15th 
of the month following the reporting period. This update summarizes activities completed from January 
1 through March 31, 2023.  
 
Description of Actions Taken to Comply with Agreed Order 

 Quarterly groundwater monitoring was scheduled for December 21, 2022; however, due to 
inclement winter weather conditions, it was rescheduled to take place January 4, 2023. 

 Q1 2023 groundwater monitoring event was conducted on March 15, 2023 
 Arcadis received comments from Ecology on the Supplemental Remedial Investigation Report in 

January 2023 
 Arcadis submitted groundwater data to EIM  

 
Summary of Deviations from Approved Work Plans 

 No deviations from approved work plans to report.  
 
Description of Work Planned for the Second Quarter Reporting Period 

 Arcadis will submit the revised Supplemental Remedial Investigation Report with responses to 
Ecology’s comments 

 Arcadis will continue to prepare and submit quarterly updates to Ecology.  
 Arcadis will coordinate and conduct the second quarter 2023 groundwater monitoring event  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you 
 
-Ada 
 


